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237TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE BIRTH OF THE NAVY 

OCTOBER 13, 1775 
  

On Friday, October 13, 1775, meeting in Philadelphia, the Continental Congress 

voted to fit out two sailing vessels, armed with ten carriage guns, as well as swivel 

guns, and manned by crews of eighty, and to send them out on a cruise of three 

months to intercept transports carrying munitions and stores to the British army in 

America. This was the original legislation out of which the Continental Navy grew and 

as such constitutes the birth certificate of the Navy.  For more in-depth history of the 

Navy, visit this website:  www.history.navy.mil/ 

 

USS MICHAEL MURPHY COMMISSIONED  
October 6 th, 2012 

On October 6th, 2012, a new Destroyer was commissioned in New York.  The USS 

Michael Murphy was named as a tribute to Lt. 

Michael P. Murphy from Patchogue, Long Island, 

New York. The US Navy’s newest warship, the USS 

Michael Murphy, is a 510-foot destroyer, and was 

commissioned in New York City for this Long Island 

native and Navy Lieutenant who was killed in 

Afghanistan in 2005. 

                                                                       VOLUME 3, ISSUE 6  
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NAVY SEAL LT. MICHAEL MURPHY –  

CONGRESSIONAL MEDAL OF HONOR 
      

LIEUTENANT MURPHY, MICHAEL P. 

Born:  May 7, 1976 in Smithtown, N.Y.  

Departed:  June 28, 2005 in Afghanistan  

 

Medal of Honor Citation  

For conspicuous gallantry and intrepidity at the risk of his life above and beyond the 

call of duty as the leader of a special reconnaissance element with Naval Special 

Warfare Task Unit Afghanistan on 27 and 28 June 2005. While leading a mission to 

locate a high-level anti-coalition militia leader, Lieutenant Murphy demonstrated 

extraordinary heroism in the face of grave danger in the vicinity of Asadabad, Konar 

Province, Afghanistan. On 28 June 2005, operating in an extremely rugged enemy-

controlled area, Lieutenant Murphy’s team was discovered by anti-coalition militia 

sympathizers, who revealed their position to Taliban fighters. As a result, between 30 

and 40 enemy fighters besieged his four-member team. Demonstrating exceptional 

resolve, Lieutenant Murphy valiantly led his men in engaging the large enemy force. 

The ensuing fierce firefight resulted in numerous enemy casualties, as well as the 

wounding of all four members of the team. Ignoring his own wounds and 

demonstrating exceptional composure, Lieutenant Murphy continued to lead and 

encourage his men. When the primary communicator fell mortally wounded, 

Lieutenant Murphy repeatedly attempted to call for assistance for his beleaguered 

teammates. Realizing the impossibility of communicating in the extreme terrain, and in 

the face of almost certain death, he fought his way into open terrain to gain a better 

position to transmit a call. This deliberate, heroic act deprived him of cover, exposing 

him to direct enemy fire. Finally achieving contact with his Headquarters, Lieutenant 

Murphy maintained his exposed position while he provided his location and requested 

immediate support for his team. In his final act of bravery, he continued to engage the 

enemy until he was mortally wounded, gallantly giving his life for his country and for 

the cause of freedom. By his selfless leadership, courageous actions, and extraordinary 

devotion to duty, Lieutenant Murphy reflected great credit upon himself and upheld 

the highest traditions of the United States Naval Service. 
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CARE PACKAGES FOR OUR TROOPS 
APO/FPO deadlines for shipping  

APO/FPO Holiday Mailing Dates:  The Naval Supply Systems Command's (NAVSUP) Postal Policy 

Division mail-by dates for pre-Dec. 25, delivery of holiday cards, letters, and packages are: 

    

Shore APO/FPO/DPO AE zips 090 -098 (except 093);  

AA zips 340; AP zips 962 -966 

* Express Mail: Dec. 17  

* First-Class Mail (letters/cards and priority mail): Dec. 10  

* Parcel Airlift Mail: Dec. 3  

* Space Available Mail: Nov 26  

* Parcel Post: Nov. 13  

Shore APO/FPO/DPO AE ZIP 093 

* Express mail Military Service: N/A 

* First-Class Letters/Cards/Priority Mail: Dec. 3  

* Parcel Airlift Mail: Dec. 1  

* Space Available Mail: Nov. 26  

* Parcel Post: Nov. 13  

For mail add ressed from all shore FPOs (except 093)  

* Express Mail Military Service: Dec. 17  

* First-Class Mail (Letters/cards, priority mail): Dec. 10  

* Parcel Airlift Mail: Dec. 3  

* Space Available Mail: Nov. 26  
 

Express Mail Military Service (EMMS) is available from selected military post offices. If 

mailing to an APO/FPO address, check with your local post office to determine if this 

service is available. It is also recommended that customers check with their local 

civilian or military post office for information on size restrictions and possible need for 

customs declaration forms. Additionally, customers are advised that certain mail 

restrictions apply and some items cannot be mailed. If in doubt as to what can or 

cannot be sent through the mail, contact your local civilian or military post office. 

Customers are cautioned that packages must not be mailed in boxes that have 

markings related to any type of hazardous material, such as bleach, alcohol, or 

cleaning fluids. Parcels found by the U.S. Postal Service with such markings or labels on 

the outside of the box will not be processed. 

 [Source: NAVSUP Story Number: NNS120905-14 5 Sep 2012] 
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VETERANS DAY BRUNCH – NOVEMBER 13, 2012 
RSVP before October 31 st, 2012 

For the past few years, United Hospice of Rockland has been hosting a 

Veterans Day Brunch as a tribute to our veterans.  The breakfast will be held this 

year on Tuesday, November 13th from 8:30 to 11:00 a.m. at 

The Crowne Plaza, 3 Executive Blvd., Suffern, NY  10901.   

The yearly event has received high praise from previous 

attendees.  All veterans are welcome – there is no charge 

-  but they’ll need a head-count beforehand so please 

RSVP before October 31st, 2012.  You can call Mimi Hoffman at United Hospice 

at 845-634-4974 or send Mimi an e-mail at: mhoffman@hospiceofrockland.org  with 

your name, branch of service and when you served.   

 

KOREAN WAR VETERANS 
– EAGLE CHAPTER 
Dinner dance – November 2 nd , 2012 

On Friday, November 2nd, 2012, 

the Korean War Veterans – Eagle 

Chapter in Rockland County, will 

hold their annual dinner dance at 

Terrace on the Hudson , Route 9W, in 

Haverstraw, New York 10927.  The fee 

for members is $45.00 per person 

and for non-members is $60.00 per 

person.  The public is invited.  For 

further information, please contact 

Dan Zevola at 845-634-4859 or send 

Dan an email at: 

DZEENC@verizon.net 

 

ROCKLAND VETERANS 
COORDINATING 
COUNCIL CEREMONY 
Veteran of the Year Ceremony  

On Sunday, November 11th, 2012 

the Rockland Veterans Coordinating 

Council will hold their annual 

Veterans Day and Veteran of the 

Year Ceremony.  The ceremony will 

start at 12:00 noon in front of the 

original County Court House on Main 

Street and New Hempstead Road, in 

New City, NY.  The upcoming 

Veteran of the Year will be Eddie 

Frank, former president of Vietnam 

Veterans of America #333, Rotarian, 

and all around good-guy, who gives 

so much of himself to help others.

mailto:mhoffman@hospiceofrockland.org
mailto:DZEENC@verizon.net
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MILITARY ORDER OF THE               
PURPLE HEART 
CHARLES G. MULLER CHAPTER 120 

 Note from Howard Goldin, Commander  

The members of Chapter 120, Military Order 

of the Purple Heart support our men and 

women who are serving in the Armed Forces. The 

411th Engineer Brigade from New Windsor, NY was 

recently deployed to Afghanistan and will be there until 

May 2013. We have men and women serving in the 

411th who reside in Rockland County.  

We are hoping to partner with the other members of 

the Veterans Coordinating Council to send gift 

packages to our troops. One of our members has direct 

contact with the 411th and will make sure that the items 

we collect will get to our troops. We are hoping you or 

your organization can help us in gathering the 

materials/items listed and join us in supporting the men 

and women who are serving us.  

 

  For further  information you can contact the   

following members of Chapter 120:                                                                                     

♦ Bob Schreiner:  e-mail: birdseed49@aol.com    

 or call him at  845-947-1954                                                                                            

♦ Howard Goldin :  goldingoose@optonline.net     

 or call him at 845-371-7605 

 

Military Order of the Purple Heart, Chapter120, is 

a  501 c -19 not -for-profit organization and meets at 

10:00 a.m. on the third Saturday of each month at the 

Kearsing -Edwards American Legion Post 1600, 20 Station 

Road in Pomona, New York  10970.                   

Here is a list of items 

requested by soldiers 

deployed to Afghanistan:  

 

- Beef Jerky 

- Slim Jims 

- Pringles 

- K-cups for Keurig 

 coffee machines 

- Candies (Tootsie   

Rolls, Starburst, Skittles, 

Lifesavers, etc) 

- Upcoming 

Halloween / seasonal 

candy, candy-corn, etc. 

- Granola bars 

- Pistachios, cashews, 

almonds, peanuts 

- Mio drink mix 

- Shelf stable, 

microwavable meals 

Mac n cheese, 

Campbell’s, Hormel, etc. 

- Ramen noodles 

- Tuna fish 

      - Rice Krispies treats 

- Old magazines 

- DVDs 

- Cough Drops 

- Local Newspapers 

mailto:birdseed49@aol.com
mailto:goldingoose@optonline.net


6 

 

 

HUDSON VALLEY NAM KNIGHTS 
Food  and Toy  Drives to benefit People to People  

The Hudson Valley Chapter of the Nam Knights will 

collect toys and conduct a food drive for People to 

People.  Starting the week of October 8th, some of the Nam 

Knights will be stationed near BJs store at the Palisades 

Center Mall to collect toys for needy children for the 

holidays.   

Then, on Saturday, October 20th, 2012, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., members of the 

Nam Knights will be at the Shop-Rite on North Middletown Road in Pearl River, New 

York.  The cupboards of People to People need replenishing and the Nam Knights are 

trying to fill them.  So please stop by Shop-Rite on October 20th and if you can, donate 

a non-perishable item or cash to benefit People to People.  For every $1.00 donated, 

People to People will have buying power of $7.00, at a regional food bank.  This will go 

a long way to help feed hungry families who live here in Rockland County.  For further 

information, visit the Nam Knights website at: www.namknightsmc.org.   

 

BRINKS ROBBERY MEMORIAL 
October 20, 2012 in  Nyack, NY  

The Nam Knights of America, Hudson Valley Chapter, as well as law enforcement 

groups and concerned citizens, will be in attendance for the ceremony honoring 

those Officers killed during the Brink’s Robbery.  On October 20, 1981, two police 

officers, Edward O’Grady and Waverly Brown were killed, along with Brink’s Guard 

Peter Paige.  Another Brink’s Guard, Joe Trombino, was wounded but survived, 

eventually being killed while making a Brink’s delivery on September 11, 2001.  The 

ceremony honoring these men will be held on the 31st Anniversary of the incident, 

October 20, 2012 at the Brinks’ Memorial Park, New York State Thruway entrance at 

Mountainview Avenue in Nyack, New York.  The ceremony will begin at 4:00 p.m. 

 

           

         

  

http://www.namknightsmc.org/
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50TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE VIETNAM WAR 
Commemoratio n on Saturday, November 10, 2012  

There is no charge for veterans, their families, and guests, but 

please RSVP before October 20th.  For reservations and                                                                                  

further information, call Don MacIver, Event Producer - 212-349-1895 

or send an e-mail to vietnam50@uwvc.org.  Event will be held at: 

Soldiers, Sailors, Marines, Coa st Guard, and Airmen’s Club 

238 Lexington Avenue at East 36th Street, New York, New York. 

The Program includes:  

1:00 – 3:00 p.m.          50th Anniversary of the Vietnam War Commemoration  

    by General Staff, Department of Defense, Office of   

    Commemorations, Department of Defense Briefing,   

    Program and Reception 

3:00 – 5:00 p.m.          Tour of New York City Vietnam War Memorial,  

    other War Memorials, and the World Trade Center site   

    (buses will be provided.) 

6:30 – 10:00 p.m.        Welcome Home Gala Reception, Buffet, and Program   

            with Honor Guard, Pageantry, and Entertainment. 

 

NYC VETERANS DAY PARADE 
Sunday, November 11 th, 2012 

This year’s NYC Veterans’ Day parade will start at 

11:25 a.m. and end at about 3:30 p.m. It takes 

place from Fifth Avenue and 26th Street and end at 

56th Street in New York City.  This is our nation’s 

largest celebration of service.  Everyone is invited to honor our veterans, military 

service members, and their families.  For further information, send an  e-mail to the 

United War Veterans Council at:  info@uwvc.org. 

The parade is preceded by the traditional opening ceremony at the Eternal Light 

Monument - 5th Avenue at 24th Street, next to Madison Square Park.   The ceremony 

begins at 10:00 AM and concludes with a wreath-laying at 11:00 AM (the 11th hour of 

the 11th day of the 11th month). Seating is available at the opening ceremony, with 

preference given to disabled and elderly veterans. 

mailto:vietnam50@uwvc.org
mailto:info@uwvc.org
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THOSE 46 WE LOST IN VIETNAM FROM ROCKLAND 
 

 

 

 

 "War doesn't just rip through bone and muscle, stone and steel; it 

fragments the mind like a fist to a mirror might create thousands of 

bloodied, glittering shards."  

From book entitled:  “The Yellow Birds” by Kevin Powers 

 

Learn about post -traumatic stress disorder (PTSD) from Veterans who live with it every 

day. Hear  their stories. Find out how treatment turned their lives around.   Visit VA 

website:   http://www.ptsd.va.gov/apps/AboutFace/ 

           Confidential Veterans’ Crisis Intervention Line 24/7  

      

http://www.ptsd.va.gov/apps/AboutFace/
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VETERAN STATUS ON 
DRIVER'S LICENSES AND 
NON-DRIVER IDS 

 

Governor Andrew M. 

Cuomo recently signed 

legislation allowing the state 

Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) to 

place a distinguishing mark on a driver's 

license, or non-driver ID, to indicate its 

holder is a veteran. Under this law, a 

veteran of the United States Armed 

Forces may request to have this veteran 

status mark from the DMV. 

 Many local businesses across the 

state currently provide discounts to 

veterans. This law will make it more 

simple and convenient for veterans to 

show and verify to a business their status 

as veterans on a driver's license or non-

driver ID without having to carry 

multiple forms of identification. In order 

to obtain this status from the DMV, 

applicants will have to submit proof that 

they were honorably discharged from 

the armed forces.   Mr. Bill Linder of 

Copiague, Lt. Commander, U.S. Navy 

(retired) first suggested the idea and it 

was sponsored by New York State 

Senator Greg Ball and New York State 

Assemblyman Robert Sweeney.  

 

GI BILL UPDATE  

 

The new 2012-2013 Montgomery G.I. 

Bill (MGIB Chap 30) rates have been 

updated to reflect the annual rate of 

inflation. Each year in October, the 

Montgomery GI Bill payment rates 

increase to meet the growing cost of 

education. Effective October 2012, the 

Montgomery GI Bill full-time payment 

rate will increase to $1,564 for the 2013 

fiscal year. Last year (2011), the full-time 

payment was $1,473. Eligible veterans 

and service members could receive 

more than $56,000 in total benefits over 

36 months!   

Call our office for further information – 

Jerry Donnellan – 845-638-5244 or visit 

the GI Bill website:  

http://www.gibill.va.gov/resources  to 

see the new rates for the Post-9/11 GI Bill 

(Chapter 33), Selected Reserve (MGIB-

SR/Chapter 1606), Reserve Educational 

Assistance Program (REAP/Chapter 

1607), Survivors' and Dependents' 

Educational Assistance Program 

(DEA/Chapter 35), and the $600 Buy-Up 

Program. 

[Source: http://gibill.va.gov Sep 2012] 

 
  

http://www.gibill.va.gov/resources
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“RECYCLED RIDES” GIFTING CARS TO LOCAL 
VETERAN AND DISABLED VETERAN  
Gifting Event on November 8th, 2012  

 

The National Auto Body Council™ (NABC) is proud to announce that Nanuet Collision 

Centers, Allstate Insurance, Charity Cars, and the Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 9215 Upper 

Nyack, NY are participating in its Recycled Rides™ project with a gifting to a local veteran 

and a disabled  veteran.  Recycled Rides is a community awareness project whereby 

members of the NABC repair and donate refurbished vehicles to families and service 

organizations in need throughout the United States. A “green” program, “Recycled Rides” 

recruits auto body shops, insurers, paint suppliers, and parts vendors to contribute in their own 

specific ways.  The program has gifted over 500 vehicles since its inception in 2009.    

The Recycled Rides gifting event will take place at Nanuet Collision Centers, 417 Route 59, 

Monsey on November 8th, 2012 at 12:30 p.m..  The public is welcome to attend and several 

local leaders and clubs are expected as well.  

The cars for this year’s event have been donated by Allstate Insurance and Charity Cars.  

Allstate and Charity Cars have been strong supporters of Recycled Rides Program nationwide.   

Please contact NABC directly for membership information. Call 1-888-667-7433 (888-

66PRIDE) or go to www.autobodycouncil.org. 

 

VA FEE-BASIS CARE  
Fee-basis care may be authorized to treat service-connected disabilities when VA has 

determined that available VA facilities do not have the necessary services required for 

treatment; the veteran is not able to access VA health care facilities based on geographic 

constraints or due to medical emergencies; or when it is economically advantageous to 

provide treatment using fee basis. These determinations are left to local management 

because they are in the position to best apply these considerations. All fee requests are 

reviewed individually to determine the entitlement of veterans in accordance with established 

Veterans Health Administration guidelines and to determine clinical urgency. You may be 

eligible for a fee basis ID card if: - You have a service connected disability;  

- You will need medical services for an extended period of time; or  

- There are no VA health care facilities in your area.  

[Source: http://veterans.house.gov/printed-hearings 24 Sep 2012] 

Contact Jerry Donnellan (845 -638-5244) for further information.   



11 

 

UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS  
 November 10 th - 237th Birthday  

Reservations requested by October 31 st, 2012 

 

On November 9th, 2012, the 21st Annual 

Rockland County Marine Corps Birthday 

Luncheon will be held at the Platzl 

Brauhaus in Pomona, New York.  From 

11:30 – 12:30:  Cocktails and Sea Story Hour with a cash 

bar and then the luncheon is from 12:30 – 2:30. 

 The menu includes Roast Top Sirloin of Beef, Stuffed 

Flounder, or Roasted Chicken, Wine for a toast, beer on 

the tables during the luncheon, a birthday cake, and 

coffee. Tickets are $38.00 per person.   

Please make checks payable to James Davis and 

send to James Davis at 4 Lenni Lenape Court, Stony 

Point, New York 10980.  For further information, please 

call 914-403-7850. 

Due to popular request, this year’s invitation is 

extended to spouses, companions, and friends.  If you’d 

like to participate in helping the Marines send care 

packages to our troops, please bring a donation to the 

party.  Some items requested include AA and AAA 

batteries, Baby Wipes, CDs/DVDs, small cans of coffee, 

Cups of Noodles, disposable razors, shaving cream, eye 

wash, foot/baby powder, lip balm, Q-tips, hand 

sanitizer, Starkist Lunch to Go (tuna/crackers), etc.   

            

 

 

 

'3"/,z4 AA
nd

 Annual 

Marine Corps 

Birthday Party  

Sunday, November 4
th  

1400 hrs to 1800 hrs  

 

All Marines and 

other support 

organizations are 

invited to the   

Kearsing Edwards 

American Legion 

Post 1600  

20 Station Road, 

Pomona, NY  

 

All are  welcome c 

bring a buddy
 

 

For further information, 

call 914 -403-7850  

or 845-354-9785 

 

At this event, the 

Marines will again be 

collecting donations for 

care packages to send 

to our troops.  Please see 

suggested donation 

items mentioned 

elsewhere in this 

newsletter.  
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NEW CITY LIBRARY DOCUMENTARY 
America in World War II – November  18th, 2012 

To commemorate Veterans Day, the New City Library will present    

a special documentary program about America in World War II, on 

Sunday, November 18 at 2:00 p.m.  Viewing of the documentary is 

open to the public.  Honoring our veterans and the civilians who made 

victory possible, the documentary shows America's homefront, 

including the vital role of women as Rosie the Riveter.  Also, Bob Hope 

and Hollywood are seen on the battlefronts, supporting our troops. The 

program will be introduced by producer, Harvey Chertok, and will include a Q&A session 

following the documentary.  

HAVERSTRAW KING’S DAUGHTERS PUBLIC LIBRARY 
“Salute to the Veterans” Exhibit – Special Program on November 10 th, 2012 

The “Salute to the Veterans” exhibit will be on display from November 1st – November 30th, 

2012 at the King’s Daughters Public Library, Route 202 in Garnerville, New York 10923.  A special 

Program Event will be held on November 10th, 2012 with Welcoming remarks from Don 

Joachim, Commander of the Leo Laders Post 130, in Thiells, NY.  Guest speakers will include 

Jerry Donnellan, Director of the Veterans Service Agency of Rockland County.  The exhibit will 

display photos and documents pertaining to World War II, Korea, Vietnam, Iraq, and 

Afghanistan, as well as a few military uniforms with campaign ribbons and other artifacts.  

Light refreshments will be served and the event is open to the public.  

COMMUNITY EVENTS  
 If your organization has any upcoming events to benefit veterans and 

our military community, we can add the item to our newsletter. Our 

monthly circulation reaches out to many veterans, military troops, their 

families, and others who support our service members and veterans. 

There are no fees for this type of announcement - just get the 

information to us as soon as possible so we can add it to the newsletter in ample time for your 

event, before the 15th of each month, for the following month’s edition.   And don’t forget to 

call in your event to the RockVets radio show on the first Friday of each month.  You can 

mention your community event at that time, as well as ask questions or share information of 

interest to our veterans and their families.  Jerry Donnellan….the RockVets radio show on 

WRCR 1300 AM - starts just after the 10:00 a.m. news-break.  The call-in number is:   845-362-

0013.  You can also tune in to the radio show through the internet:  www.wrcr.com.  

http://www.wrcr.com/
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EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES 
 

STATE OF NEW YORK POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
Contact our Local Veterans’ Employment Representative – Natalie Hernandez 

Investigator   Vacancy ID: 4733  Salary Range: $80,000 - $95,000 Annually 

Full time/ Permanent Location: New York, NY   

Forensic Financial Auditor/Examiner    Vacancy ID: 4695 

Salary Range: $40,000 - $95,000 Annually   

Full time/Permanent   Location: New York, NY 

Plant Utilities Engineer 1 , Manhattan   Psychiatric Center   Vacancy ID: 4883 

Salary Range: $43,270-$52,552 Annually    

Full time/Permanent   Location: New York, NY 

 

For further information on these and other job opp ortunities, contact our Local Veterans 

Employment Representative (LVER) at the NYS Department of Labor  - Natalie Hernandez  – 

telephone #: 845.356.5429, or e -mail Natalie at:  Natalie.Hernandez@Labor.NY. Gov .  

 

 

Rockland County Department of Personnel  

Rockland County Sewer District No. 1  

There are multiple job opportunities in the Rockland County Sewer District that  

provide excellent benefits and tuition reimbursement. 

 

Call the R. C. Department of Personnel at 845 -365-6111 for more information.  

 

Positions Available:  

Maintenance Helper 

Shift Operator 

Maintenance Mechanic General 

Maintenance Mechanic Electrical 

Electronic Equipment Repairer 

Sewage System Mechanic I 

Sewage System Mechanic II 

Engineer III - Civil 

mailto:Natalie.Hernandez@Labor.NY.Gov
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ABOUT ROCKVETS  - A PROJECT OF NY VETS ©

  

We would like to keep you up-to-date on events and 

matters of interest to veterans and will be sending these 

newsletters regularly.  If at any time you no longer wish to 

receive them, please send a note to jerry@rockvets.com. 

Your e-mail address will immediately be deleted from our 

newsletter mailing list.  If you find any of this information 

useful or newsworthy, feel free to pass it along.  
 

 We are here to help you and all who have worn the 

uniform of our nation.  Thank you.  

ROCKVETS - NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING 
A new feature – by request 

We’ve had a number of requests from people with businesses or organizations who are 

interested in placing an ad in our monthly newsletter.  We appreciate the confidence and positive 

responses to the newsletter so far and hope you continue to find items of interest and helpful links.  

If there are any particular topics you’d like to see us highlight, please let us know.  If you would like 

information about placing an ad, please send an e-mail to jerry@rockvets.com or click on the rate 

schedule link to view our ad sizes and fees:  Advertising Rate Schedule 2012 PDF.pdf  

ROCKVETS - ON THE INTERNET AND AIRWAVES 
 

You can find information, useful links, and view our webpage at www.rockvets.com.  Previous copies 

of our newsletters are also available on our website at: www.rockvets.com/newsletters. You can 

interact with us on our facebook page:  www.facebook.com/rockvets or e-mail:  jerry@rockvets.com. 

 

On the first Friday of each month, just after the 10:00 a.m. news-break, Rock Vets has a live call-in 

talk show on Rockland County’s local radio station – WRCR 1300 AM.  We encourage you to call-in 

and ask questions, and this is also a good opportunity to promote any upcoming events for your 

organization that would be of interest to the veteran/military community.   The call-in number is 

845.362.0013.  The show is also live on www.wrcr.com.    So please listen in, and call if you have 

questions or information to share. 

 

R.C. Veterans Service Agency – if you plan to come to the office, ple ase call to make an 

appointment  so we can give you the time you need - 845.638.5244.  

                 Jerry Donnellan, Director  - Veterans Service Agency of Rockland 

     20 Squadron Blvd., Suite 480, New City, NY  10956   

mailto:jerry@rockvets.com
mailto:jerry@rockvets.com
file:///C:/Users/Pat/Downloads/Veterans%20files%202012/Advertising%20Rate%20Schedule%202012%20PDF.pdf
http://www.rockvets.com/
http://www.rockvets.com/newsletters
http://www.facebook.com/rockvets
mailto:jerry@rockvets.com
http://www.wrcr.com/

